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TECHNICAL ADVISORY 

DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 
 

DATE:  09/19/24 
Technical Advisory (TA) 

RSTL 24-017 

SUBJECT: Redesigned Specialty License Plate - Tampa Bay Buccaneers 

 

Overview: 

At the request of the organization, the Tampa Bay Buccaneers specialty license plate has 
entered into the redesign process.  FLHSMV continues to work with the organization to 
redesign the current plate. 
 
Details:  

At this time, a final design has not been approved by the organization and FLHSMV will be 
accepting orders for the current Tampa Bay Buccaneers specialty license plate until a final 
design is approved.   The inventory codes are listed with the image below.  
 
Conclusion:  

If you need additional information, please contact the inventory control unit at 
InventoryControlUnit@flhsmv.gov.  
 

BBR, BBP, BBA 
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